

20 January 2017

Dear MRM

Ą

Official Information Act Request – Section 12 Confirmation

I refer to our email dated 6 January 2017 asking for further information to establish compliance with section 12 of the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) by 13 January 2017.

As at 20 January 2017, the requirements of s 12 of the Act have not been met. We are therefore unable to acknowledge your request under the Act and will not be providing you with a decision.

Yours Sincerely

Rebecca Lee

Complaints Investigation and Privacy Officer